
SSsshhh!  There’s  a  Silent
auction at the Balmoral

Rocco Forte’s The Balmoral will this year be holding a
month long silent auction in aid of the Sick Kids Friends

Foundation  (SKFF)  –  a  charity  which  provides  much  needed
funds for the Royal Hospital for Sick Children in Edinburgh.

 

Iconic Scottish venues and brands have supported The Balmoral
by donating luxury gifts and ‘money can’t buy’ experiences
which  guests  and  visitors  alike  will  be  able  to  bid  for
throughout December.

 

From a luxury weekend at The Balmoral including dinner in
Michelin-starred number one and treatments at The Balmoral
Spa, to handmade silver jewellery from Hamilton & Inches and a
made to measure kilt by Kinloch Anderson, the silent auction
offers  a  wide  range  of  items  for  both  individuals  and
families.

Experiences donated for the auction include two tickets to
ladies day at Royal Ascot with a bespoke couture hat from
leading  UK  milliner,  Yvette  Jelfs;  use  of  the  entire
Director’s Box at The Edinburgh Playhouse for a performance of
Oliver;  a  tasting  session  with  the  Glenmorangie  Whisky
Creation Team and two tickets to the Royal Scottish National
Orchestra at the Usher Hall.

 

Johnstons of Elgin, Begg Scotland and Belinda Robertson have
donated  stunning  cashmere  items  while  the  auction  also
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includes Diane Von Furstenburg accessories from Jane Davidson,
fresh water pearl jewellery from Kakao by K and a signed
limited edition print of Edinburgh in 2164 by designer Nial
Smith.

 

The festive silent auction marks the 2011 festive season at
the  luxury  five  star  hotel  and  will  run  until  Thursday

5th January.

Commenting  on  the  charity  auction,  The  Balmoral’s  General
Manager, Franck Arnold said:-“The Balmoral’s silent festive
auction is a reminder to all that Christmas is a time for
giving and local charities need our support more than ever.
Guests and visitors will be given the chance to bid for ‘money
can’t buy’ items and other luxurious gifts while knowing that
every penny we raise will go directly to the Sick Kids Friends
Foundation.

“I would encourage Edinburgh locals to make a trip to The
Balmoral throughout December and get involved in the auction
to help us raise as much money as possible for a fantastic
cause.”

The  Sick  Kids  Friends  Foundation’s  work  directly  benefits
thousands of children who visit the Royal Hospital for Sick
Children each year.

The SKFF helps to comfort sick children by providing state of
the  art  medical  equipment,  family  and  child  friendly
facilities and extra training and research for hospital staff.

Will Guest, Corporate Fundraiser for The Sick Kids Friends
Foundation, said:-“A huge thanks to The Balmoral for kindly
donating the proceeds of their charity auction to the SKFF.
The  experiences  and  gifts  are  sure  to  attract  a  lot  of



attention from bidders.

“All the proceeds raised will help sick children and their
families during their time in hospital. As all of our funds
come from generous donations, we could not do our work without
the support of companies like Rocco Forte Hotels and we are
very grateful to everyone involved in making this possible.”

 


